
Easter Egg Competition Tuesday 5th April, 2022 
 
It’s Easter Egg Competition time again. This year, we can get back to normal, because the 
COVID restrictions have lessened a little. We will have the egg creations displayed in school. 
So, you can decorate an egg at home and bring it into school on Tuesday 5th April, when we 
will judge and offer chocolate eggs for the winners (1st, 2nd and 3rd in each year group). We 
will share the pictures on our learning platforms, the school’s website and on social media. 
 
These are the rules: 
 

1. You must have a hard-boiled egg as part of your creation; 
2. You can have help from a grown up, but do not let them take over (they do this!); 
3. Take your time; you have over a week to complete this task.  

 
All entries to be brought to school on Tuesday 5th April and the judging will then 
begin.  
 

       Have an eggcellent time! 
 

 
 


